
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy Spring from the Boardwalk Chapel! 
Thank you for your prayers and support as we quickly approach summer 2018! 

Here are a few updates on what we are looking at going into the busy season. If there 
is any way in which you want to join us, please let us know. We are grateful for all the 
ways that our brothers and sisters can be involved in the work of the Chapel so we 
can serve our great and glorious Lord together! 

 

Summer Events and Openings 
 Online Calendar. We are in the process of finalizing and publicizing the list 

of events to be held at the Chapel this upcoming summer. Check out our online 
Calendar and stay tuned for more to come! Of special note, please take a look at 
our Training Events flyer on the same page and look out for days and times as 
June approaches. If you want to join us on any of the training days, please 
contact us ahead of time for more details and to reserve a spot! 

 Concert Openings. Are you a musician? Would you like to share your talents 
with us as we seek to worship the Lord every evening and present the message 
of the good news through song? Take a look at the above calendar for dates and 
then contact our Coordinator, Josh Zozzaro, via email to start the conversation. 

 Openings for Churches. We still have three weeks open for teams to assist 
with boardwalk outreach. Week 9, Aug 11-18, is a normal ministry week, and for 
Week 10, Aug 18-25, and Week 11, Aug 25-Sept 1, we will have special trainers 
joining us to lead the evangelism efforts. Also, consider coming for a weekend 
in September to enjoy fellowship and free concerts! The weekends of Sept 14-16 
and Sept 21-23 are currently open and more details can be found on this page. 

 Openings for Staff. Are you able to commit to serving as a volunteer staff 
member from June through August? Or are you interested in summer ministry 
for a shorter time period? Tell us about your availability and we would be happy 
to discuss how to include you in the staff schedule! We especially have needs for 
end of summer staff. Check out this page for further information about serving 
as a staff member, submit an application for summer ministry, and contact us 
at any time with specific questions. 

 Material Needs. As we head into the busy summer months, consider how you 
might be able to send a gift to our staff leaders and volunteers by checking out 
our online wish list. We are thankful for all of the ways that churches are a 
blessing to the ministry as our staff do the Lord’s work for His glory. 

 

Please Pray… 
 Most of all, that God would be glorified in all that we do and say at the Chapel! 

 For all the ministry teams planning to serve alongside us this year—the workers 
in May; the church teams in June, July, and August; and the youth groups in 
September. Please pray that the Lord would bless them in their preparations as they 
seek to work out all the details for summer ministry, and that all would be richly 
blessed as they faithfully serve in their own communities year-round! 

 For all the trainers that will be teaching our staff and visitors this year. 

 For all of the musicians and bands who will come help with nightly programs. 
 For all our staff! Details on the following page. 

Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by prayer and supplication, with thanksgiving, let your requests be 
made known to God; and the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and 
minds through Christ Jesus.  (Philippians 4:6-7) 
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Bulletin 3 
 

The Lord is good, a 
stronghold in the day 

of trouble; and He 
knows those who trust 
in Him. (Nahum 1:7) 

 
 

Connect with us! 
 
Director 
Rev. Jim Zozzaro 
(609) 522-8489 
 
Admin Assistant 
Elizabeth Horst 
Email 
 
Website 
www.boardwalkchapel.org 

 

Social Media 

www.facebook.com/

boardwalkchapel  

 
 

Giving 
 
Checks made payable to 
The Boardwalk Chapel: 
 
PNJ Missions 
886 Belmont Ave, St 1 
North Haledon, NJ 

07508 
 
Click to Donate Online 
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Please Pray for our Staff 
 

Boardwalk Chapel Committee: Please pray for the Chapel Committee as a part of the Presbytery 
of New Jersey’s Home Missions Committee, especially for the spring meetings held this month. 
 

Director: Pastor Jim Zozzaro. Please pray that the Lord would grant wisdom to Pastor Jim as he 
works on finalizing his summer Leadership Team and plans to meet with them on the weekend of 
May 12. Please pray for safe travels and a good visit to Covenant Church in Orland Park, IL, and other 
regional churches over the third weekend of April to assist with Covenant’s fundraising efforts as they 
send a team to the Chapel this summer. 
 

Maintenance Team: Please pray for Rich that he would be blessed with wisdom as he supervises 
the work weekends this May, works on opening up the Chapel buildings this spring, and maintains the 
buildings throughout the summer. 
 

Evangelism Team: Please pray for the Team Leaders—Chris (left) for the month 
of June, Tim (upper right) for July and August, and several others that Pastor Jim is 

considering for the summer. Also pray for the evangelism volunteers 
that are planning to serve this summer, including Adam.  

Prayer Requests from Adam (lower right): I have grown up 
in a Christian family, and therefore cannot remember a time I did not 
know Jesus as my Lord and Savior. I am currently going to Fullerton 
College, I love photography, and I love talking to people. Please pray 
for me this summer according to Ephesians 6:19-20. Paul encourages 

the church at Ephesus to “Pray also for me, that whenever I speak, words may be 
given me so that I will fearlessly make known the mystery of the gospel, for which I 
am an ambassador in chains. Pray that I may declare it fearlessly, as I should.” I ask 
you to please pray this way for me (except for the ambassador in chains part, since I 
don’t think I’ll be in chains!). Also, this will be my first time gone from the family for this long, so 
pray for my mom not to worry about me, and that she will instead pray and ask God to be with me. 
Thank you! 
 

Music Team: Please pray for Coordinator Sarah (below) and volunteers Anastasia, Nichole, Seth, 
Mark, and Sarah T. 

 
Drama Team: Please pray for Coordinator Teri, and volunteers Ted and Desiree. 
Also pray that the Lord might provide another drama team member, or give wisdom 
to Teri on how to manage a small team for a second summer! 
 

AVL Team: Please pray for our sound and lights leader, Josh, as he preps for the 
summer and sets up the concert schedule. 
 

Domestic Operations: Please pray for Elissa as she prepares for her first 
summer serving as Domestic Operations Coordinators and for her two 
assistants, Rebekah and Claire. 
 

House Parents: Please pray for Cal and Edie Cummings (right) as they 
enjoyed a busy travel schedule this winter and spring and are seeking wisdom 
on how best to be a blessing to the Chapel staff this summer! 
 

Administrative Assistant: Please pray for Elizabeth as she prepares to talk about the Chapel at 
the Presbytery of New Jersey’s women’s presbyterial on April 28. Also please pray that she would have 
wisdom as she works for the Chapel remotely this summer and is involved in her home community 
with her family, especially at the local hardware store, town offices, and regional churches. 
 
Thank you for your prayers! Please contact us to let us know how we can pray for you, too. 
May the Lord bless you and yours this spring and stay tuned for summer news! 


